
Third Grade News
October Edition

Happy Autumn!

Some of What We’re Learning…
ELA Math Social Studies Science

characteristics of living
things, and how
scientists classify living
things based on these
characteristics,
suffixes/prefixes,
nouns, verbs,
adjectives, subjects,
predicates, fragments,
run-on sentences,
difference between
abstract and concrete
nouns

multiplication and
division and solving
problems with units of
2-5 and 10

Coming soon:
place value and
problem solving with
units of measure

explore how we learn
about the past, why it is
important to learn from
multiple perspectives
and sources, and how
individuals (past and
present) have
contributed to society

phenomena of forces
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Coming Up
No school for students: Friday, October 18, 2024

HALLOWEEN AND HARVEST FESTIVAL
We will be celebrating Halloween on Thursday, October 31st at school with an outdoor parade
and in-classroom parties beginning at 2:00 and ending at 3:30 pm. Should a family wish for their
child not to participate in the Halloween parade and party due to religious or cultural beliefs,
they may opt out. Students opting out will attend a Harvest Festival, which will include
fall-themed activities and games in the all purpose room. Please let me know if you are interested
in opting your child out of the Halloween activities.

One More Thing…
➔ Please check your child’s homework folder each evening, clear it of items that need to stay at

home and return it the next day.
➔ Please review your child’s agenda book and sign next to his/her color.
➔ Please help your child to make/use flashcards to practice multiplication facts. We will begin

by practicing the 3 and 4 multiplication facts. Please encourage your child to practice facts
each evening.

➔ Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have. My email address is:
ayanna_k_heard@mcpsmd.org.

➔ Thank you so much for all of your support.
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